
Friday Features!
December 14, 2018
1. ACS Hour of Code RECAP
2. Welcome Mr. Cash
3. ACS Science Fair RESCHEDULED
4. NCAE NCBT Boot Camp
5. Advanced Placement Scholar Celebration next Week!
6. Lisa Robertson Scholarship Fund
7. Thank you ACS!
8. SAMS Geography Bee 

ACS Hour of Code RECAP
Thank you to everyone helped make the Hour of Code a huge 
success last week! Families, students, and staff had a great 
time learning about coding and computer programming!

Welcome Mr. Cash
We’d like to extend a warm Asheboro City Schools welcome to Mr. 
D.R. Cash who began serving as the Director of Student Support 
Services last Monday! Mr. Cash has served as a successful middle and 
high school teacher and administrator in Kannapolis, Wilmington, and 
Greensboro. He served as a high school football, track and girls 
basketball coach as well. Welcome Mr. Cash!  



Advanced Placement Scholar Celebration next Week
You are invited to join us for the Advanced Placement Scholar 
Celebration on Wednesday, December 19th in the media center at 
Asheboro High School at 4 p.m. This year we will recognize all AP 
Scholars from the 2017-18 school year! 

NCAE NBC Boot Camp
The North Carolina Association of Educators (NCAE) National Board 
Certification (NBC) Network invites you to attend the annual winter 
NBC Boot Camp January 31 - February 2, 2019. Initial and renewal 
NBC candidates will be provided an opportunity to work on 
components, gain access to trained NCAE NBC coaches, and critique 
written products. Candidates are in the driver’s seat at Boot Camp! 
Boot Camp begins with dinner and a keynote address on January 
31st. The agenda for Friday and Saturday is candidate-driven and will 
conclude by 3 p.m. on Saturday.

Lisa R. Robertson Memorial Scholarship 
Donations are being collected for the Lisa R. Robertson Memorial 
Scholarship. Ms. Robertson retired from Asheboro High School and was 
a dedicated teacher and coach for 29 years. She was diagnosed with ALS 
just one month after retiring in 2016. Ms. Robertson fought a 
courageous battle, but was taken too early from this world this past 
September. A memorial scholarship has been started by her friends and 
family to be awarded to a female athlete from Asheboro High School. 

If you would like to donate this holiday season, please make 
contributions payable to the ACS Education Foundation, referencing Lisa 
R. Robertson in the memo line. Please contact Leigh Anna Marbert or 
Kristen Wright for more information. 

Thank you ACS!
The Asheboro Association of Educational Office 

Professionals (AAEOP) is pleased to announce that with 
your help we collected a total of 607 items from our 

Canned Food Drive. All donations were donated to the 
Christian United Outreach Center (CUOC) here in Asheboro. 

They were extremely happy with the donation and we 
thank every single one of you who contributed in donating 

items for local families this holiday season!

SAMS Geography Bee 
Congratulations to the 2018-2019 Geography Bee winners from 
South Asheboro Middle School, seventh-grade student Carson 
Fields and runner up, Josue Escalante. Fields will now complete 
a written exam as a preliminary to the state level Geography 
Bee. If his written exam score is high enough, he will move to 
the state level later in 2019. Congratulations also to the other 
students who competed in the school bee based on high scores 
in the preliminary classroom round:  
Back row: Sara Cornelison, Josue Escalante (runner up), Carson 
Fields (winner), Sam Elkins, and Braxton Key.
Front row: Max Raya, Michael Gonzalez, Jack Ireland, and 
Cannon Rich.


